Village Grove Owners Association
Board of Directors Meeting
July 27,2023

The meeting was called to order at 6 PM at the offices of Shaben and Associates. Present were Rand
Jewell, Jordan Sammons, Kristen Kantor, Wally Beckett, Betsy Baldwin, Jim Stoebe and Mike Shaffer.

Olivia Mah has requested to post information on our Facebook page about Playtown Suwanee 2.0 and
about their need for volunteers to complete the project. The Board approved.

In order to help our residents communicate more efficiently and quickly with management and/or the
HOA Board, Jim will be sending out a community-wide notice listing all the options available and
instructions on how to use them.

There has been an increase in individuals and“bots” who are not current residents but are requesting to
join our Facebook page. Many claim to be renters. The Board has asked Mike to research how we can
designate an address as a rental property in our directory. This will help our moderator determine if
renters are genuine and help curb most of the unauthorized attempts to join Facebook.

Fields of Green has cleared a path around the top perimeter of Pinestraw Mountain. FOG needs about
8-10 more work-hours to finish the project and make the path completely free of debris. For those who
want to walk the path, one complete circuit equals 4 mile. Olivia Mah will be sending out a survey to
all our residents asking for input and suggestions for additional improvements to the site.

At 6:40 PM the Board went into Executive Session.





